
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

Fun Run! 
During the morning of Monday 15th October, pupils in Year 1-6 will be taking part in Salisbury’s ‘Go Run for 
Fun’ event. Children can come into school in their PE kits.  Unfortunately the Fun Run t-shirts did not arrive 
in time for the end of the day so will be provided on Monday.  We will be back in school in time for lunch.  

 

Parenting Workshops – are you attending? 
On Tuesday 16th October from 9.30-11.30am, CAMHs will be running a resilience workshop at our school to 
cover the following: What is resilience and why is it important? How does resilience affect behaviour and 
emotional well-being? Building resilience, strategies and ideas. If you would like to attend, please let Mrs 
Cookson know… tea/coffee and biscuits provided!!  
 

 

Shoebox  
Yesterday we had a collective worship led by the operations manager of this year’s shoebox appeal. A leaflet 
will be coming home with your child with further information. If you would like to donate a box, please bring to 
school week beginning 12th November.  

 

Sickness 
We follow direction from the ‘Health Protection Agency’ who give guidance on the control of infection within 
schools. Pupil who suffer from diarrhoea and/or vomiting should not return to school for 48 clear hours from the 
last episode. There are several children off this week because of a sickness virus and we take this precaution 
to limit the number of children (and staff!) it spreads to. 

 

Head Lice 
They’re back… please take time this weekend to check your child’s hair and treat if lice are found. Cases of 
this have been found in two classes this week.   

 

Harvest  
Our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 18th October at 2.15pm in St Paul’s Church. All parents, 
grandparents and siblings are invited to the service to give thanks to and celebrate this special time of year. 
Each class have something to deliver during the service and we will be singing whole school songs. 
Following the service, pupils are to be picked up from St Paul’s Church at 3.20pm. However, if you are 
unable to pick up from the church, please let Mrs Cookson or your child’s class teacher know and they 
can be collected from school at 3.45pm. Children are invited to bring an item of food which will be donated 
to a food bank (see last week’s newsletter for list of ideas).  

 

INSET Day / Half term 
A reminder, Wednesday 24th October is an INSET and the start of the October half term holiday. We are back 
in school on Monday 5th November.  

 
 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Year 5  Oktoberfest 17th October 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 £270 raised by the Bag2School collection – thank you for your donations. 

 D-I-S-C-O – tickets have been sent home with the children for you to complete the contact details. 
Please bring the ticket to the disco on 23rd October with the £2 for entrance. Please sign up to 
help at the discos on the FOSSP facebook page or on the rota in the office. 

 16.11.18 – Book a babysitter for Bingo night. Tickets on sale after half term. 

 Please deposit any good quality books in the red FOSSP box as we will be doing another market stall in 
the new year. 

 Please continue to donate your blue jumpers and cardigans for resale. Thank you. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
 

Mrs E Weavers 
Headteacher 

Friday 12
th

 October 

2018  
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